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Japanese Legation 
Ottawa

November 5, 1929.

Dear Sir,
I am In receipt of your kind letter 

of October 30th and beg to express my great 
appreciation of the very cordial message.

I am extremely pleased to have been 
chosen as the first Japanese Minister in this 
great Dominion, and it will always be my endeavour 
to enhance, in my small way, the friendly relations 
which happily exist between our two countries.

I look forward with very great pleasure 
to have the privilege of making your acquaintance 
on my visit to Montreal and your University.

Yours faithfully,
*■;

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,

Montreal, Que.


